HLC Fact of the Week:
“Multi-Campus Visit”
(April 28, 2017)

As indicated in last week’s HLC Fact, a comprehensive evaluation incudes a “multi-campus visit.” For us,
that means the HLC peer review team members will visit both the St. Charles and Belleville campuses.
The team will be on the St. Charles campus on November 6-7, 2017. One or two team members will visit
the Belleville campus, most likely for half a day, either right before or right after the November 6-7
timeframe. The exact dates will be determined at a later date.

To learn more about accreditation and Lindenwood’s comprehensive evaluation and site visit scheduled
for November 6-7, 2017, and to see the countdown clock to the visit, go to the HLC page on the
Lindenwood website here: http://www.lindenwood.edu/about/higher-learning-commission/.

Past HLC Facts of the Week are archived here.

Questions? Contact David Wilson, Associate VP for Institutional Effectiveness, at
DWilson@lindenwood.edu or x4737.
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